
Report Cards, Honors, Yearbooks, Chromebooks/Chargers, 
Library books and Textbooks 

 

1. Report cards will be mailed home next week.  For any student that didn't complete the 4th 
quarter assignments, I will attach a letter that will outline what you will need to do to get that 
work completed. 

2. Honors/Awards We typically have an honor's night program, however, we will not be having 
that this year.  We will be mailing these honors and awards home sometime in June. 

3. Yearbooks are supposed to be in at the end of May.  Once we get those in, we will 
coordinate with all of our parents who purchased one to come to the school to pick it up.   

4. Chromebooks/chargers will be kept by students during the month of June.  Once we 
determine dates and times to drop these off, I will communicate that information to you.   

5. Library books will need to be turned in as soon as you can.  We placed a library bin outside 
the front doors to the school where you can drop off any library books.  Also, if your child 
checked out a textbook through the library, then bring it as well. 

 


